
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses Iraq's political scene updates with Nechervan
Barzani

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met Mr. Nechervan Barzani, the

President of the Kurdistan Region, and discussed the evolving political landscape in Iraq and

the broader region, as well as upcoming dues on 28/4/2024. His Eminence emphasized the

importance of continuing to support and momentum of Mr. Al-Sudani's government, particularly in

areas like service delivery, project completion, and fostering greater trust among citizens in

the political system and its political powers.

H.E. underscored that the current stability owes much to the efforts and sacrifices of the

esteemed Iraqi populace, across all its demographics. H.E. urged the maintenance of this

significant achievement in political, security, and social realms. Furthermore, H.E. reiterated

the necessity of adhering to the constitution and legal frameworks to address outstanding

issues between the federal government and the Kurdistan Regional Government.

Regarding the unfolding events in Gaza, H.E. reiterated our call to the international community

to exert pressure on the israeli authorities, compelling them to abide by international

legitimacy resolutions and cease the violent conflict against the Palestinian people in Gaza.

H.E. also urged immediate assistance and reconstruction efforts for the region.


